BISHOP MCDEVITT
HIGH SCHOOTL

CLAss OF 2024 YEARBOOK SENIOR PORTRAITS

Dear Junior Class seniors and Parents, May 15, 2023

Congratulations, It’s time to schedule your Senior Yearbook Portrait!

The Camera Box in Camp Hill, PA is our official photographer for Bishop McDevitt senior yearbook
portraits. Portraits should be taken over the summer, so that the yearbook staff can begin working the
senior pages first-thing in the fall. Schedule your sitting at www.camerabox.com.

Only photos taken at Camera Box will appear in the yearbook in the senior section. No photos from any
other photographer will be accepted.

Students must adhere to the following dress code, or risk having their photo excluded from the

yearbook.

GIRLS:

BOYS:

Black drape (provided by Camera Box - can change in the dressing room)
No piercings — except ears which are limited to two piercings per ear.
Necklace is permitted.

No visible cleavage. No visible tattoos.

Hair neatly combed, no bizarre or attention getting hairstyles.
Natural-looking make-up.

Sport coat (preferably dark color)

Dress shirt (preferably white)

Tie (preferably dark in color)

Clean shaven, with the exception of a small mustache.

Hair neatly combed, no bizarre or attention getting hairstyles.

Braids are allowed.  No piercings whatsoever. No visible tattoos.

| confirm that | have read the above information and agree to comply with these guidelines. |
understand that any deviation from these guidelines may result in my/my student’s photo not appearing
in the 2024 McDevitt Pridwen Yearbook. ALL FINAL DECISIONS WILL BE MADE AT THE DISCRETION OF
THE YEARBOOK MODERATOR AND THE PRINCIPAL.

STUDENT'S NAME (print)

Sincerely,
Pridwen Yearbook Staff

PARENT SIGNATURE

This form must be returned to Mrs. Tenny by Friday May 26th. Failure to return this form will also
preclude students from being able to have their portrait taken and/or appearing in the yearbook.



